
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

The Edinburgh Apprenticeship Programme 

Open evening on Tuesday 1 March for students, parents and key influencers 
 

 As part of Scottish Apprenticeship Week, we will be hosting an open evening in our Princes 
Street office on Tuesday 1 March. The event will provide information about the Aberdeen 
Asset Management programmes available for school leavers.  
 
About the open evening 
Our open evening will be a great opportunity for future apprentices, their parents and key 
influencers to meet some of our current apprentices, have a tour of our offices and find out 
about our rotational Apprenticeship Programme.  
 
The event takes place on the evening of Tuesday 1 March, from 6pm to 8pm in our Princes 
Street office. 
 
Who is the event for? 
• 5th and 6th year school leavers interested in a modern apprenticeship in the financial 

sector  
• Parents of these school leavers 
• Key influencers for young people interested in an apprenticeship in the financial sector. 
 
How to register for the event 
Please contact Lynn Brown in the Talent Management team as soon as possible if you would 
like to register your child, family friend or relation for this event, or if you require any 
further information about the Apprenticeship Programme.   
 
The Apprenticeship Programme 
Applications for our Apprenticeship Programme (available in Aberdeen and Edinburgh) are 
now open. If you know a school leaver who may be interested, please ask them to fill in the 
application via our website at www.aberdeen-asset.com/vacancies.  Applications will close 
at midnight on Sunday 27 March. 
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